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SUPPORT US TO SUPPORT OTHERS!

We are still collecting food donations for our Harvest Festival. These donations will be made into food parcels.
If you like to be considered for a food parcel, please contact the school office or Miss Fisher.
Please send all donations with your child to their relevant classes / class teachers.

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article of the week: Article 14 (making rights real)

Governments must do all they can to make sure that every child in their countries can enjoy
all the rights in this Convention
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Weekly Roundup

* Please make sure your children are coming to school with a waterproof coat and suitable shoes now that the
weather is turning colder and wetter.

* Y6 visited the Apple Store in the Arndale Centre to create their own emojis. They thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

* Year 3 will be visiting the Apple Store on Wednesday 9th October to make a musical theme song.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Nursery: 85.5% Reception: 100%

Year 1: 95.2% Year 2: 96.7%

Year 3: 95.5% Year 4: 99%

Year 5: 97.7% Year 6: 96.6%

Overall Attendance is 96%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Fatima & Cheick
Reception: Jaskamal and Ayza
Year 1: Samrath
Year 2: Aiyla & Advik
Year 3: Brayan & Nathan
Year 4: Ayoub & Gunveen
Year 5: Gia & Yolduz
Year 6: Konen & Sumayah

Isabella
Almasa

Reading Stats Sports Stars

Year 1: 71%
Year 2: 58%
Year 3: 65%
Year 4: 68%
Year 5: 71%
Year 6: 89%

Year 1: Adam & Lanre
Year 2: Ibrahim. B & Azazel
Year 3: Isaiah
Year 4: Ujin & Ishitha
Year 5: Aisha B & Gia
Year 6: Erick & Maryam

Presentation Award

Year 1: Younes
Year 2: Asiya &
Year 3: Nidhish & Remiyah

Year 4: Beyza
Year 5: Arfa
Year 6: Hasnain & Anas
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